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September 2022 
 
 

Ofsted  
 
We have now received our registration number Ofsted. 
This is  2699874 and will displayed within the setting. 
 
Registering with Ofsted allows parents to use their 
childcare vouchers or the Government Tax Free 
Childcare. For more information on this please visit: 
www.gov.uk/tax-free-childcare  
 
Staff 
 
Shermin Matthews will be the day-to-day Manager at 
Stanstead and comes with vast experience within the 
Lime Trees. Supporting Shermin will be Shania Pitter and 
Kira Widowson.  
 
Shermin, Shania and Kira have taken part in our Early 
Years training to review the latest changes to the 
statutory framework and look at ways to implement this 
within our setting. As a business we want to always 
ensure our early year's care remains at an ‘Outstanding’ 
level. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

To Book Your Child place today please visit: 
thelimetrees.kidsclubhq.co.uk  
 
The Lime Trees, 7D Colwick Quays Business Park, 
Colwick. Nottingham NG4 2JY 
  
www.facebook.com/TheLimeTrees/  
www.instagram.com/thelimetrees/  
 

Club Contact Info 
 
Account Manager: Lauren Curry 
Club Mobile: 07944850628 

 
Head Office  
T: 01159 313 562 
E: hello@thelimetrees.co.uk 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Welcome to The Lime Trees. 
 
Following on from our initial correspondence back in 
June 2022, we are pleased to confirm that we are all set 
to open our doors at Stanstead Nursery and Primary 
School on Thursday  1st of September 2022. 
 
Drop off and collection process  
 
When dropping off or collecting your Child(ren) for 
Breakfast or After School Club we ask that all 
Parents/Carers access the club via the main entrance. 
Please use the buzzer and a member of the team will let 
open the gate and meet you at the front entrance. 
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